From
THe PRrincipAL AnD Vice-CHANCELLOR,
McGie UniversiTy,

MonTrEAL,

PRINCIPAL AND VICE~CHANCELLOR:
SIR ARTHUR W. CURRIE, G.C.M.G., K.C.B.

December Fourth,
1 88550

Let me thank you for your prompt reply
with reference to the proposed Survey, giving me
suggestions for the personnel of the Committee in

I have considered these suggestions
very carefully, and I would now ask you to name
your Committee as follows: -

With every confidence, I leave the
matter entirely in your hands; you may call your
meetings at your own discretion, but I would like
all Faculties and Departments to have their reports
complete by the 15th of April, so that they will
be available immediately upon my return.

Ever yours faithfully,

408

Principzl.




